Rochester Hills City Council January 18, 2014

Zoning and Planning Department,

After witnessing the current council’s lack of interest in historical preservation
of the original 180 year old Frank farmhouse (1304 E. Auburn Rd).

I am withdrawing the request for historical designation of my family’s
property .

Sadly allowing for the new owner’s expressed interest to demolish a piece

of irreplaceable Rochester history to take place.

Anita Holtz
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